OASIS ebXML CPPA Teleconference, March, 2005
Attendance

Monica Martin

Marty Sachs
Dale Moberg
Pete Wenzel 

Notes

The agenda is available at:

http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200503/msg00001.html
Quorum was obtained.
Monica reviewed the ebXML JC meeting and the white paper.

Dale suggested that the request for general information and context about the CPPA TC might be fulfilled by this white paper. This request was posted in 

http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200503/msg00002.html
Dale reviewed the differences between the CPPA 2.0 mapping of BPSS 1.x values to Messaging header values (via a CPA) and the proposed CPPA 2.1 mapping of BPSS 2.0 values to the Messaging 2.0 header values.

Dale took an action item to indicate the changes to the 2.0 paragraphs that would be needed in 2.1, and planned to post these to the list for the March 25 teleconference.

We also considered whether there should be sections describing how to make use of WS-CDL as a process description. The consensus seemed to be that eventually it might be worthwhile, but perhaps it might be too much to complete the work for CPPA version 2.1.

Dale expressed the view that we should aim to arrive at a version 2.1  TC approved draft this year.

Negotiation draft still needs an editor and Dale proposed actively seeking out potentially interested persons.

Dale expressed the view that we might consider rechartering our 3.0 activities after 2.1 was completed and Messaging 3.0 became available. 
